
My husband and I strongly support Measure 733. We became aware of this situation by very 

good friends who had their alpaca livestock brutalized, torn apart, maimed and killed by a 

neighboring dog who had found access into their fenced pasture. The entire killing spree was 

captured on camera, leaving no doubt as to the seriousness of the incident and the dog 

involved. It astounds us that, while pets are legally protected, livestock is not. Any animal on 

your property should be protected, and any animal trespassing on your property should be 

held accountable, as should the owner. I agree with previous testimony, that now that this dog 

has killed and tasted blood, it will certainly happen again and be an extreme danger to the 

neighborhood, whether it involves pets, livestock, or heaven forbid, children. 


Please do the right thing and pass this bill. 


